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Welcome to ClubHub!
ClubHub is a biweekly newsletter that goes out to club officers in order
to keep you in the loop! Keep reading to learn about important updates
and opportunities for your student org!

In this edition of ClubHub...

-Recognition 
  Deadline

-Reminders from OSE
-SGC Funding
-SLI Requirement
-Saying Goodbye

-Block 3 SLI Hosting
-SAC Form
-Giveaway Winners
-A note from us
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Rerecognition Deadline Approaching

Organizations that do not meet this deadline will not be able to
Recognized for the 2023-2024 academic year. Please email
studentorgs@ithaca.edu with any questions you may have.

Re-recognition closes on
Friday, December 8th at
5:00 pm

Today, Friday, Decemeber
1st is the LAST DAY SLIs will
be available.

After today, the only steps
to the Re-Recognition
process that you can
complete is updating your
IC Engage page and
passing the Officer Quiz.
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There will be an
Appropriations Committee
on Wednesday December
6th. 

This is for Spring Semester
Funding. Budgets need to
be submitted by Sunday
December 3rd.

Reminders from OSE SGC Funding

As a reminder, the 4 Designated Officers of a student organization must attend
1 Leading @ IC SLI workshop per Block. All those who did not fulfill this
requirement will be asked to complete a Quiz during Winter Break. If the quiz is
not completed by the first day of classes, your organization's Recognition
status will be in jeopardy.
  
Please email studentorgs@ithaca.edu if you have questions about this
requirement or if you would like to check your SLI completion status.

Block 2 SLI Requirement 

Saying Goodbye

The Office of Student Engagement is
hoping to begin a search for a new
Associate Director of Student
Involvement soon, but during the
vacancy period, please send any
questions to ose@ithaca.edu.

We love you Sarah and will miss you!

Sarah Boniche will be leaving her role
as Associate Director for Student
Involvement, with her last day being
Friday, December 8th. Reflecting on
her departure, Sarah had this to say:

“During my time in this role, I have
greatly enjoyed meeting with many of
you to support your organization
operations, work through difficult
times, and celebrate your successes.
It has been a pleasure to learn and
grow with you, and I wish you all a
restful Winter Break and a happy new
year. Please feel free to email me at
sboniche@ithaca.edu or stop by my
office in Egbert 311 if you need
anything before I leave or to stop by
and say goodbye!“

mailto:ose@ithaca.edu


Block 3 SLI Hosting
As the semester comes to an end
and we begin to look ahead to the
Spring Semester, we wanted to
remind you that you can now
submit proposals to present an SLI
in Block 3! Proposals for Block 3 are
due January 10th.

Check out this link: here for more
info! 

If you have any questions please
contact leadership@ithaca.edu

SAC Form QR Code Giveaway
Winner

Congrats to the IC
International Club for
winning our custom mug
giveaway! By being
engaged and participating
you have won a custom
mug for each of your E-
board members. 

That was our last giveaway
of the semester

A note from us at ClubHub
At ClubHub, we recognize that despite all that you do for
your student orgs, you’re also students too! With finals
coming up, we wish you luck on all of your exams and hope
that it’s as stress-free as possible.

After finals, enjoy your break, and we will see you when you
return!

so thank you
to everyone
who
participated!

https://www.ithaca.edu/office-student-engagement/leadership-development/student-leadership-institute/student-leadership-institute-proposals

